St Aidan’s & St John Fisher Associated Sixth Form

Weekly Notices
Week (1) commencing 20 May 2024

Assembly
Year 12 — Tuesday 21 May — on Teams — Miss Walker
Year 13 — Thursday 23 May — no assembly

Living Well
Please go to the teacher on your timetable.

Attendance - Parent/Carer Support

If you receive a Bromcom absence email it means we expected your son/daughter/student to be in a lesson and they
have not turned up. If you know where your young person is, please could you let us know! This will save a lot of
staff time and concern. Many thanks.

Dress Code

Please could we remind all students, and Year 12 in particular, that they should be wearing business attire to school.
They are part of an 11-18 school and the students in the Sixth Form are role models for younger pupils. Whilst not an
exhaustive list, students should not be wearing trainers (unless exempt), small t-shirts/strappy tops, revealing
clothing or skimpy skirts.

Senate

Year 12 students have had an assembly and been emailed information about applying for Senate. The deadline for
applying is 4pm on Tuesday 21 May and we look forward to seeing the applications. If anyone has any queries they
should speak to their Senior Tutor, Mr Dinsdale or Mrs Orton.

Year 13 Leaver’s Service - Wednesday 15 May P4 - St John Fisher Chapel
We encourage students to attend this event if they wish to mark the end of their school careers through a service
which will be celebratory but respectful of its space and content.

Year 13 Leaver’s Assembly and Attendance from Monday 20 May

Y13 will continue in lessons as normal until the Leaver’s Assembly which is on Friday 17 May at 11.30am in the Main
Hall. Normal Sixth Form dress code is required. On that day students will be expected in lessons Periods 1 and 2
but can leave after the service. Lessons should continue until Friday 7 June but, due to exams, attendance from
students will not be insisted upon and no absence emails will be sent.

We would like Friday to be a celebratory assembly to mark the end of your time in school. Students should not
undertake in any behaviours which may jeopardise their place in the Sixth Form and therefore their exam entries
through school.

Year 13 — access to your school email address after September 2024

It is school policy school that student email addresses and all linked files/Teams accounts are deleted at the end of
September after a student has left school. It will not be possible after you have left to access any of the work on
your school account, once it has been deleted. Please save anything that you may need in the future to your
personal account so you do not lose it.

Saturday / holiday job for students with a passion for fashion!

Morgan Clare, Yorkshire's premier designer retailer situated in the Montpellier Quarter of Harrogate, are looking for
a reliable Saturday / summer holiday assistant with an interest in fashion/textiles. Previous retail experience an
advantage. Please contact Emma Pitt: emma@morganclare.co.uk for more details.

Thank you.
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